Town of Tisbury

Conservation Commission

PO Box 1239

Vineyard Haven, Ma 02568

508 696 4260

Public Meeting Notice

The Tisbury Conservation Commission will hold a public meeting on Tuesday, August 5, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at the new Tisbury Town Hall Annex, 66 High Point Lane, Vineyard Haven, Ma 02568.

AGENDA

 AUGUST 5, 2014 MEETING
BUSINESS MEETING:

Minutes and site inspections
Public Hearings:

#1: 14-24:   MV Shellfish Group – NOI for marsh restoration. - 7:15  p.m.
#2:  14-25:  Kathleen Katterhagen  – Request for determination for the installation of a water line.  – 7:25 p.m.
Continued Public Hearings:

14-22:  Ginny Sherwood and David Forbes  –  Request for determination for a shellfish assessment at the site of a proposed pier extension.  
14-18:  Vera Shorter – Request for determination for tree cutting.   (postponed indef.)
14-08:   Michael McLaughlin – NOI for the construction of a swimming pool. 
.8/13-42:  Tisbury Marketplace Condo Trust – NOI for the removal of a center island, installation of walkway and landscaping. 

ON HOLD (Continued until further notice)

07-39: Douglas Sheff – NOI for the construction and maintenance of a 70 foot long timber pier. 

07-32:  David & Lyn Grogan – NOI for the construction and maintenance of a timber pile pier. (Sent application to Selectmen)

07-20: Joseph A. & Bernadette M. Tate – NOI for the construction and maintenance of a 75 foot long pier.
